
 

 
 

As you are hopefully already aware, from the start of Term 5 Oakway have been selected as an 
early adopter school for the DFE’s new breakfast club which will be FREE to all families. 

This will be held in the Lodge each morning from 8.30am where children will be offered a free 
nutritious breakfast ready to start their school day.   

• How do I book my child’s place? - Bookings should be made via Parentmail Accounts—
Select ‘Breakfast Club’ and just tick the days you want. Click on Pay Now, select the weeks 
you’d like to repeat your selections for and continue to check out.  It’s all free! 

• What time can they arrive from? - Children should arrive no earlier than 8.30am and no 
later than 8.40am.  There will be a member of staff ready to welcome them onto site and 
check that they’re booked in.  Anyone arriving after 8.40am won’t be admitted and will be 
directed round to their classrooms to join as normal. 

• Which door will they come in via?- Children should wait outside the white double doors 
that lead onto the footpath by the carpark near to Oakway Nursery and RB. The same 
doors as used for After School Club collections. 

• Will the Hemmingwell gate be open? - Yes, the Hemmingwell gate will be opened at 8.30am  
each morning. 

• What about if they go to LM Academy? - Children in LM Academy will be taken down to 
the Lodge by the coaches at 8.30am ready for their breakfast.  Don’t forget that LM will 
be open from 7.30am for sports club from after Easter!  If your child goes to LM break-
fast club you won’t need to book your child into breakfast club as well. 

• What if my child already goes to Book & Breakfast? - Children who are invited to Book 
& Breakfast should arrive at 8.15am as they do currently.   

• What food will they have as my child has allergies? - The kitchen staff will use School 
Grid to ensure all pupils allergen information will be known and food given in line with their 
dietary requirements.  Children will be offered a selection of breakfast items such as fruit, 
cereals, toast and daily specials whilst following food standards. 

• How will they get to their class after? - Support staff will be on hand to take children 
to their classes after they’ve had their breakfast, ready for the start of the school day. 

• Can all my children attend? - All children who attend Oakway Academy can attend as  
breakfast club is open to all pupils in Year R– Year 6. 

• What if I can’t book online? - Pop into the office or ring them and they’ll happily support 
you to book your child’s place. 

• Do I need to book in advance? - Yes! Places should be booked by 9am on Friday for the 
following week.  

• Can I park in the car park? - No, please park away from site and walk onto site unless you 
have a Disabled Blue Badge. 

• When can I start booking places? - Now! Booking is now open for you to book places up 
until the end of Summer term. 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Since September 2024 we have now been running our own After School Club which is run in the 
Studio each evening.   

Following a successful grant application to North Northamptonshire Council we are pleased to 
confirm that After School Club now runs until 6pm each evening with parents able to book their 
child for a whole session for £6 or a top up following attendance at LM Academy for only £3. 

Children are collected from their classrooms and walked to The Studio ready for after school 
club fun! 

Bookings can be made for ad hoc days if you need extra childcare, or regular bookings can be 
made for the whole term.  All bookings can be made via ParentMail or by speaking to the office. 
We are able to accept tax-free childcare vouchers as payment.  Please speak to us if you wish 
to pay using this method. 

The after school club children took 
advantage of the sunshine last week 
with a picnic snack time outside on 

the playground! 

The children have been 
working with Rob to learn 
all about the grounds and 

have enjoyed spending 
time in the Forest School 

area. 


